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You can still join for $55

Village Yard Sale

 

Food Trucks

Garden Club

Summer (Date TBD)

First Sunday of each month
@10am

The Full Schedule is posted
on McKnightvillage.org

Golf Outing
September (Date TBD)

(Date TBD)
MVCA Holiday Party

160
current

members

200
our GOAL

 

Be the Change

A HUGE THANK YOU

EV
EN

TS

Please reach out to our 
Event Committee Director

Sherry Alling

412-600-0965

page 1

We are actively seeking more volunteers & would be thrilled 
to hear your ideas.Please give us the chance to work with 

you, let us know what role fits your time & passions.

GOLF OUTING
   Justin Pichora, committee head

  Vinnie Barbarino  (Seeking 2 more)

REC MAINTENANCE
    Clint Sponseller, Dave Salopek,

    & our youth Conner Metzler

SUMMER ADULT SOFTBALL GAME
    Danielle Iorio

FAMILY SUMMER FESTIVAL / PIG ROAST
          ***** Big need *****

We wish to show our gratitude to all those who have helped and are 
contining to help make improvements to our Rec center. The outpour 

of volunteers for each shift or day was very succesfull and kept us 
ahead of schedule for many items. The Rec looks wonderful and the 

playground is extra safe.

If you are still looking to volunteer, we still have a few items the board 
intends to improve on. 

1) Ball Field Restoration underway
2) Basketball Court Restoration coming soon

3) Weed Control at the Playground

Please reach out to our Rec Committe Director Tracy Borne, she will 
best direct you to those on the committee helping to complete these 

tasks. 

https://mcknightvillage.org



MVCA 2021 members

Congrats to our 2021 graduates!
Please have a wonderful

and safe summer!!! We hope to
see you at the R4R,

put on by the Womens Club.

The Rec is availble for rentals
Please go to the website to look at the calender for open dates.

Reach out to Erin Rahenkamp to get on the calendar and pay the rental fee.
(412-606-7812)
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Di
d w

e mi
ss your n

ame in April’s newsletter?
Please reach out to our own 
Membership Directors

Ann & Ted Dillard

540-327-3372
sadillard22@gmail.com

Be the Change

Please note:

This is your last 
hard copy for a few 

months. 

Please look to your 
emails for 

additional news!
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